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Customer Visit 

Mr. William E. Garrison, Vice-President of Engineering and Governmental Affairs of 
Multimedia Broadcasting Company, accepted an invitation from the Product Investigators to attend 
their Quality Circle Management Presentation. 

Mr. Garrison is well known and highly respected by the broadcast industry. He has served the 
broadcast business for 44 years, and during this period has witnessed many changes in the industry. He 
still plays a very important role in the Multimedia Broadcasting Company's final approval on the type 
and brand of broadcast equipment that the company purchases for their four AM stations, four FM 
stations, and five TV stations. 

Mr. Garrison's reaction ofthe Quality Circle Management Presentation was one of surprise. Mr. 
Garrison stated that the amount of data that was presented, the manner in which it was presented, and 
the solution which they attained made this presentation one of the most professional presentations he 
had attended in quite a long time. He was also impressed with the fact that the people who researched the 
data were the same ones who presented it. 

Mr. Garrison then agreed to meet with more of our Quality Circle members, "Built with Pride" 
Team Members, and then all of Harris Broadcast employees to discuss what the customer is looking for 
today and in the future. He cited expamples of past field problems on Harris and non-Harris equipment. 
Most of these problems could and should have been prevented. It is the sharing of such experiences which 
open the communication gap between the producer and the customer. 

Quality Circle members have become increasingly aware that the customer is the most 
im portan t part of every business, for wi thout customers, no business has any reason to exist. We realize 
that our customers make our jobs possible for only one reason-because we supply quality products and 
services that they need at a fair price. 

Mr. Garrison's comments were highly informative and his presence was very much appreciated 
by everyone. 

Mangement Presentations 
During the months of September, October, and November there were seven (7) management 

presentations given. The following is a brief summary of the projects and the solutions. 

D-IOO, Fabrication Support- Project: Training-PDP/ll-RSXllM Computer 
The Circle felt that they were not utilizing the Dec Computer to do what it was purchased to do. 

Do to a layoff in the department the only person who had been sent to school to understand what the 
computer could do was now gone. A person who could be taught how to manage the system and be 
responsi ble forits acti vi ties was the answer. But this time let's be smarter, a second person should also be 
trained. They also felt that a course in Pascal Language would be very valuable so that further savings 
could be realized by combining some programs to save large amounts of time that is now being spent 
doing repetitive type work. A cost avoidance of $6625 a year can be realized. An expenditure of $4100 is 
required. 

Management agreed on both accounts and dates are presently set-up for training. 
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